
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As the holiday season approaches, we are excited to 

announce our annual Holiday Gift Drive, aimed at spreading joy and cheer to those in need 

within our community. 

This year, we invite you to participate in our gift drive by contributing gifts for individuals and 

families who may be facing difficulties during this festive season. Your generous support can 

make a significant difference in bringing smiles and warmth to their hearts. 

The details of the gift drive are as follows: 

• Donation Deadline: [Insert date] 

• Drop-off Location: [Insert location] 

• Suggested Gifts: [Brief list of ideas] 

We appreciate any contributions you can make, and we encourage you to share this opportunity 

with friends and family. Together, we can create a brighter holiday for everyone. 

Thank you for considering our request. Please feel free to reach out to us at [Your Contact 

Information] if you have any questions. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Organization] 


